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November 16, 2010

Resource Sharing (Heidi Schroeder)

Of the 91 NLM duplicate books from the last shipment, 77 were claimed. Some 
were distributed at MHSLA 2010 – the rest were shipped on 11-16-2010.

NLM Duplicates

Heidi presented a poster at MHSLA 2010 that detailed MHSLA’s involvement 
with the NLM Duplicates program. 

Unclaimed titles from past shipments were displayed at the NLM Duplicates 
poster at MHSLA 2010 for members to claim. Of the 60 unclaimed titles, about 
15 books were taken. Heidi contacted Charniel at the GMR to find out what to do 
with the rest of the unclaimed titles. She contacted NLM who said: “We send 
them to the libraries with the intention that all are distributed. We would like to 
find a place that can use them, but if there are no takers we would ask that the 
libraries be responsible for surplusing them. The books can always be sent to 
the Library of Congress Gifts and Exchange Division.” If it’s ok with MHSLA, 
Heidi will send titles that have not been claimed for the year to MSU’s surplus.

Group Purchasing (Susan Kendall)
No report.

Respectfully Submitted,
Heidi Schroeder
Chair, Resource Sharing


